
 

 

DATE:  November 29, 2023 

TO:  Residents, Family, and Friends 

FROM: Christal Ostrowski, Administrator 
  Allyssa White, Resident Services Director 

RE:  COVID-19 Cases 

 

On Wednesday, November 29, 2023 one resident and one staff member tested positive for 
COVID-19 in the personal care neighborhood.  Contact tracing / outbreak testing has been 
initiated. 

If possible, we recommend deferring routine visits with the exception of compassionate care 
visits until contact tracing and required outbreak testing is completed.  This measure would help 
us greatly in reducing any potential spread.  All events/group activities are on hold.  We 
understand how disappointing this can be and thank you for your understanding and support.  
If/when visiting masks will be required until further notice. 

Please monitor our Facebook page and/or our website for future updates as we continue to 
navigate through this exposure.  If you have any questions or concerns, please speak with our 
Resident Services Director Allyssa White, LPN or myself. 

Stay safe and well. 

 


